11/09/ 2021

CT Sea Port Car Club
340 Rakoczy Ave.
Fairfield CT. 06824

Dear CT Sea Port Car Club

On behalf of our recipients, please allow us to extend our sincere gratitude for your
generous donation of $1,000

You have just played a vital role in helping us move one step closer to improving the
independence and quality of life for many disabled veterans and individuals. Your
kindness will assist us in making it possible to donate one of our highly skilled service
dogs to a deserving person.

Thank you for making the world a better place for those less fortunate!

We invite you to come visit our facility, meet our amazing dogs and experience the
work we do here anytime.

Warm Regards,

Carol Borden

Founder and Chief Executive Officer
Guardian Angels Medical Service Dogs, Inc.
501(c) (3) non-profit

EIN: 27-2667123

PLEASE RETAIN THIS LETTER AS YOUR GIFT RECEIPT. IN ACCORDANCE WITH IRS GUIDELINES, NO GOODS OR SERVICES WERE
PROVIDED IN EXCHANGE FOR YOUR DONATION.
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